STUDENT BULLETIN

December 10, 1963

CORRECTION: on Exam Schedule. Botany was inadvertantly left off. Please insert it for the 7:20 to 9:05 hour on Friday, December 20.

* * *

PICTURES NEEDED; PRIZE OFFERED:

To the person submitting the best picture or pictures to the annual staff, a valuable prize will be awarded. Pictures especially of the Harvestime Social and Missionary Banquet; other candids in general. BY NOON FRIDAY submit your picture or pictures (which will be returned) to Steve Groseclose, Fran Rash, or Edith Wilhelm. The Karisma Staff will select the Dest picture or pictures and award the prize to the winner next week.

* * *

We understand that some students who have registered for Winter Quarter classes do not plan to continue after the current quarter. They should be certain to file a notice of discontinuance in the Administration Building before leaving.

* * *

Failure to properly withdraw from school goes on the record as "UW"--unofficial withdrawal.

* * *

Final examination schedules have been distributed. Please take note of the time of your scheduled examinations. If in doubt consult your instructor.

There will be no chapel service Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday. There will be a chapel service at 9:10 on Friday morning.